
May 9, 1980 

 The Mt. Joy Township Supervisors held their regular monthly meeting on Friday 

May 9, 1980 at 7:30 p.m. at the township municipal building on Hoffman Home Road.  All 

members were present.   

 The minutes were approved by motion of Glenn Snyder, 2
nd

 by Jim Neth, carried.   

 The treasurer’s report was approved by motion of Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 A motion was made by Neth to pay all bills as they appear on the treasurer’s report, 

2
nd

 by Snyder, carried.   

 A letter was read from Ken Cole stating that the speed limit on Route 97 from 

Gettysburg to Two Taverns had been lowered to 45 m.p.h. 

 A letter was read from REA and approval was given for them to make a study for a 

cable TV service in the township.   

 Letter was read from Adams County Planning Commission about improvement of 

bridges and roads in township.  Priority on bridges was #1 Roberts Road bridge and second 

priority was bridge on Alloways Road.  Under roads was #1 priority was route 97 from 

Cumberland Township line to Two Taverns and second priority was Hoffman Home Road 

to Barlow Road.   

 Speed limit on Highland Avenue was discussed. Supervisors feel that it should 

lowered to 35 m.p.h.  Motion was made by Neth, 2
nd

 by Snyder, carried to have ordinance 

draught by solicitor to lower speed limit to 35 m.p.h. 

 Ken Cole spoke on the Junk Yard Ordinance.  He took it to Harrisburg and had it 

reviewed by the local government research lawyer.  The ordinance is constitutional and the 

solicitor did an excellent job of draughting it, was the reply from the lawyer.   

 There were about twenty (20) people present from the township at this meeting.   

 Meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m. by motion of Snyder, 2
nd

 by Neth, carried.  

 Next meeting to be held on Friday June 13, 1980 at 7:30 p.m.   

Submitted by Barbara J. Snyder, secretary.  


